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NEWSLETTER 2

20 May 2012

Hello all,

It’s just under two weeks until unCONventional blasts off!

In this newsletter:

· Registration

· Call for volunteers 

· Contests

· Publicity

· Zombie & Vampire Ball / CosPlay event

· Professional Face-painter

· T-shirts

· Auction

· Accommodation, Transport and Other Messages

Registration

Online registrations close on Wednesday 31 May.  This is also the last day that we can process direct deposits.  We have kept the registration costs as low as we could for as long as we could.  Those who register after 31 May, and those who pay after 31 May will be charged at the new full rates (see our web page).

Call for volunteers - Your con needs YOU!

We have created several Con Angel positions (you may know Con Angels by the more traditional moniker ‘Volunteers’).  We need more Angels, especially at the registration desk.  

We are also searching for an MC (Saturday night), someone to manage the video stream and someone who is willing to play quiet music (harp, flute or…) during the cocktail party.

Interested?  Check the May Con Angels file attached to this newsletter.

Contests

All members of unCONventional can enter the contests.  We have something for almost everyone:

*  Art (including photography), 

*  Short story, 

*  Drabble (a story of exactly 100 words)

*  Fan vid and 

*  60 second sound-byte challenge - a new one for this year:

Check the website for more information – remember, the deadline for all emailed entries is 9pm Tuesday 29th May.  Art contest entries may be hand delivered on Friday 1 June at unCONventional.

Interested?  Check out the Latest News at the top of our web page.

Publicity – again: Your con needs YOU!

Calling all those who live or work near a library, DVD store, bookstore, game store, tertiary institution…If everyone who reads this, was able to get one poster prominently displayed somewhere, we could greatly increase unCONventional’s profile!

Here’s a tip: the poster has more impact if it is glued to a sheet of coloured card! 

Can you help?  Our advertising poster is attached to this email.  

Having problems viewing it in your word processor?  Let me know and I will try and get it to you in another format.  

Zombie & Vampire Ball / CosPlay event

Zombies, Vampires, Slayers and Prey (non-costumed!) are welcome – and you won’t get staked for wearing that ‘Team Edward’ t-shirt!  Guests from other universes, Anime worlds and movies/TV series are welcome too.

You can expect an evening of fun, food, photography and the odd silly game.

Professional Face-painter

We have the chance of engaging the services of a professional face-painter for the ball -if enough people are interested, and prepared to pay for his work.  What do you think is a reasonable charge for a detailed face?  Please let us know.

Interested?  Check out his website: www.bodyfx.co.nz
T-shirts

We have ladies (fitted) and gents (not fitted) styles available.  The short-sleeved t-shirts are available in Grey, Denim and Orange.  The unCONventional logo is printed onto a white background.  We recommend that fitted t-shirts are ordered one size larger than the measurements would suggest.

To order t-shirts, click on the link at the bottom left of our web page.

Auction

This year’s auction departs from the traditional format seen at NZ conventions.  Photos of the items will be displayed throughout the weekend (items can be viewed at the registration desk).  The auction will follow the TradeMe format.  Members may bid on the items right up until the close of auction.  Once any reserve price is met, the auction is won by the highest bidder.  More information will be in the next newsletter.  Please note that the auction is for higher value memorabilia and collectable items.  If you have items to sell which do not fit these categories, we encourage you to take a stall at the floating market.
Accommodation, Transport and Other Messages

There are still a few rooms available at the Surrey Hotel.  Please book directly with the hotel – let them know that you are attending unCONventional and they will apply the discounted rate to your booking.  Wanting to share a room?  Need accommodation?  Carpool to the hotel?  

Please leave a message on our Facebook page.

SEE YOU AT THE CON !

